
HOLLISTON AGRICULTURAL COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

 
Wednesday, December 7, 2016 

 
Members Present: PJ Kilkelly (Chair) 
   Charlie Roberts (Clerk) 
   Jocelyn Tremblay 
   Natalie Kent (Associate) 
    
Members Absent:  Justin Brown (Vice Chair) 
   Helen MacArthur (Treasurer) 
   Tyla Doolin (Associate) 
 
Interested Parties: Chris Foster 
    
Meeting Called to Order: Chair, PJ Kilkelly called the meeting to order at 7:18pm. 
 
Minutes of the last Meeting: None 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Butterfly Aviary: PJ Kilkelly stated there was no updates for the butterfly aviary. 
 
Community Gardens: Natalie Kent gave an update on the community gardens. She stated that 
everything was closed up and that it had a balance of $102.22. 
 
New Business:  
        

Senior Center Spring Project: PJ presented a project with Chris Foster who is looking to 
complete a project for his Eagle Scout project. PJ stated that that he was looking for $1000 as 
part of the $2500 needed for the materials  
 
Motion: Charlie Roberts made a motion to donate $1000 to the senior center project. 
Second:  Jocelyn Tremblay seconded the motion. 
Discussion: None. 
Vote: Passed 2-0 PJ Kilkelly abstained. 
 

First Night Walk Event: PJ Kilkelly stated he would like to do a fire at the First Night Walk, he will 
man the booth and the AG Com will supply the funds for the hot cider. 
 
Motion: PJ Kilkelly made a motion to spend $140 on supplies for the event. 
Second:  Jocelyn Tremblay seconded the motion. 



Discussion: None. 
Vote: Passed unanimously. 
 

Agriculture Day at the State House 2017: PJ Kilkelly asked if there was interest in attending the 
Agriculture Day at the State House. It was stated that this would be a good opportunity to 
represent the local agriculture in Holliston.  
 
Next Meeting: The next meeting will be Wednesday January 4th, 2016.  
 
Meeting Adjourned: 
Motion: PJ Kilkelly made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:50pm. 
Second: Jocelyn Tremblay seconded the motion. 
Discussion: None. 
Vote: Passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Charlie Roberts, Clerk 


